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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 11 - Autumn Term - 23.11.18 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The weather is turning cooler and this week has seen a focus on road safety in school with a range of learning going 
on across school to provide our pupils with the skills to stay safe. This week has also seen our Year 3/4 pupils enjoy-
ing their skipping workshops. The air has begun to become alive with the sounds of Christmas music as the children 
begin to practise for their Christmas performances. Even though it is only November, the busyness of Christmas has 
begun. You will have received a letter detailing how to get hold of your tickets, we can't wait to see the wonderful 
performances. 
 
Wishing all of our families a lovely weekend, 
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Monday 3rd December— Year 5/6 trip to Heugh Battery all day 
Wednesday 5th December—KS1 Christmas Performance 9.30am till 10.30am 
Wednesday 5th December—KS1 Christmas Performance 5.30pm till 6.30pm 
Thursday 6th December—Early Years & Year 1/2 Visit to the Arc 9am till 12.45pm 
Wednesday 12th December -KS2 & Young Thespians Christmas performance 1.30pm & 6pm 
Friday 14th December—PD Day 
Monday 17th December—Christmas Jumper Day– Children can come into school wearing a Christ-
mas Jumper if they wish for a small donation for the Save the Children charity. 
Tuesday 18th December –Christmas Cinema for KS2 am - Children to attend Vue Cinema 
Wednesday 19th December—All are welcome to attend our Christingle service at Hart Village 
Church from 2pm 
Wednesday 19th December—School Christmas Lunch 
Friday 21st December—Class Christmas Party—Children can come to school dressed in their party 
clothes for the day and a small contribution of party food would be appreciated. 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time should contact the 
school office to arrange a mutually agreeable time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of the Week 
Early Years - Hattie Thompson 

Year 1/2 - Jessie Greener 
Year 3/4 - Macy Jay Kinnersley 

Year 5/6 - Ashley Parker 
 

Golden Quill 
Early Years - Teddy Aldeek 

Year 1/2 - Grace Clark 
Year 3/4 - Olivia Fewster 
Year 5/6 - Emma Bond 

 
Maths Award 

Early Years - Jack Warrington 
Year 1/2 - Mitchell Macsween 

Year 3/4 - Victor Scott 
Year 5/6 - Annabelle Myers 

 
Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Tommy Lee Oliver 
Year 1/2 - Isla Jamieson 

Year 3/4 - Grace Appleton 
Year 5/6 - Roman Scott 

Award Winners... 

     

    Come and visit us at Hart! 
Any prospective parents currently applying for their primary school place are welcome to 
come and visit our school by arranging an appointment for a tour around school, including 
our wonderful Early Years, on Monday 3rd December between 9.30am and 10.30am. If any 
of our families know of anyone who may be looking to apply for a 
place at our school for next September (2019) then please spread 
the word and encourage them to come and have a look around. It 
would be lovely to welcome them and show them some of the fan-
tastic things we do at Hart. 
If anyone would like to arrange a visit, please contact Mrs.  
Anderson in the school office on (01429) 273283. 


